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Comments: Please do not close the Mogollon  Rim road to vehicles..  My family  takes a biannual trip just to drive

and stay in this beautiful part of our state.  Restricting access to this road by closing it would be a travesty to

myself, my family and future generations by not allowing them access to one of the most beautiful parts of our

state.  I implore you to please not close this road to motorized vehicles and rob us all!

Sincerely,

A concerned resident


